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Watts Remy

From: Mark Talcott <mgjla5@centurylink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:34 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
These 2 bills should never get out of committee and waste your time. Oregon's dairy farmers are very good stewards. 
This is just yet another "punish rural Oregonians" legislation like  most of what we see coming out of this legislature. You 
seem to have a motto that says, if its not broke fix it until it is. These bills undermine the farm use planning regulations 
protecting agriculture. Please do not send these out for a floor vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Talcott 
3320 Little River Rd 
Glide, OR 97443 
mgjla5@centurylink.net 
 


